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MEMORANDUM

To:  Zach Robinson, Council Chair
Dustin Fratto, Council Executive Director

From: Tom Ward, Public Utilities Director 11/
Date: September 7, 2022

Re: Reappointment of Public Utilities Advisory Board Members

On December 31, 2022, two members of the Public Utilities Board terms will end. Those
currently up for Council reappointment are: Larry Bowler and Florence Reynolds. The
Public Utilities department respectfully recommends these two board members to be
reappointed. The current board has brought expertise and works well together. These two
individuals are valuable to the board and the Public Utilities department.

We have spoken to each of the following board members, and each has expressed
interest in continuing to serve on the Public Utilities Advisory Board. We would like to
recommend their reappointment: Larry Bowler and Florence Reynolds to the Public
Utilities Advisory Board.

Pat Casaday (current board member) term is also expiring. He is a mayoral appointment
for Mayor Zoltanski’s consideration.

All of these terms end December 31, 2022 and would be extended to December 31, 2024.

Thank you.
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